
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

A few upcoming dates: 

Monday, April 1st – Easter Monday – No School for students 

Tuesday, April 2nd – Our April school newsletter will be sent home with students 

please ensure to check your child’s bookbag. 

Monday, April 8th – Solar Eclipse – This will be an early dismissal day for students. All 

students will be dismissed from school at 12 noon. If your child is picked up by a 

grown-up at the end of the day, please meet them at their regular dismissal doors.  

Thursday, April 11th – Report Cards are issued 

Monday, April 15th – Parent-Teacher Interviews - We will only have one date for 

Parent-Teacher interviews this term. Parent-Teacher Interviews will be held on April 

15th from 8:30-11am and the same date in the evening from 4:30-7:00 pm. A link to 

sign-up online will be sent out in early April in my weekly family memo. Please stay 

tuned.  

This is a friendly reminder to continue to check your child’s belongings over the next 

few days and also to check your child’s hair for head lice. Please reach out to 

admin if you need to. 

Spring-like weather – a reminder to families that our playground areas can be quite 

muddy in late-winter, spring. Please ensure that you dress your child appropriately 

for outside play. Boots are still recommended, extra socks placed in bookbags, 

jackets/raincoats.  

Home and School Events: 

Thank you to all of our families who joined us for Candy Bingo last Wednesday. 

We have a couple events coming up in April but more details to come in next 

week's message. 

We are looking for volunteers for our Fun Day on June 10th (rain date: June 11th). If 

you are interested in volunteering, please contact the home and school through 

our email address to let us know.  We can provide the required information to 

volunteer. We will also share the information on our FB page. 

As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 

seasideparkhands@gmail.com, follow the school FB page and follow our NEW SPES 

Home and School News FB page 

mailto:seasideparkhands@gmail.com


(https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555740451292&mibextid=LQQJ4d) 

for events and fundraisers. 

Thank you and have a great evening. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555740451292&mibextid=LQQJ4d

